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MINUTES OF THE SENATE COMMERCE SUBCOMMITTEE
The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Alicia Salisbury at 1:00 p.m. on February 24, 1994 in Room
254-E of the Capitol.

Members present: Senator Salisbury, Harris, Steffes, Feleciano and Hensley

o

Committee staff present: Lynne Holt, Legislative Research Department
ob Nugent, Revisor of Statutes
Mary Jane Holt, Committee Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee:

Meeting of the Senate Commerce subcommittee on SB 591-Limited deregulation of the
telecommunication industry.

The Committee met to discuss part III of the legislative proposal for SB 591.

It was the consensus of the subcommittee a bill be drafted to extend TeleKansas I to March 1997 and
prohibit the KCC from reviewing Southwestern Bell’s earnings prior to 1996. The subcommittee also
requested a resolution requesting the KCC and Southwestern Bell to negotiate an agreement on an appropriate
incremental investment over cost of services over the two years of the extension of TeleKansas I.

The Chairman adjourned the meeting.

Unless specifically noted, the individual remarks recorded herein have not been transcribed
verbatim. Individual remarks as reported herein have not been submitted to the individuals 1
appearing before the committee for editing or corrections.



